
Nether Loirston Growers
The allotments have been a hive of 
industry over the past weeks. At time of 
writing the weather has been surprisingly 
unseasonal with warm and even hot days 
and hardly any rain! This has meant the 
allotmenteers have been able to get on 
with preparing their ground ready for 
planting when the time is right.

Our appeal for unwanted compost bins has 
been very successful but we still have room 
for more. We are grateful to and would like 
to thank all those who have donated bins of 
various shapes and sizes.

If you would like to know more about the art 
of composting or have questions you would 
like answered, we are hosting a composting 
workshop with Master Composters from 
Aberdeen Forward on Tuesday, 24th April, 
7pm in Loirston School. The Workshop is 
open to members of the community free of 
charge. Please come along.

You can contact us by emailing 
nlga@hotmail.co.uk or by telephoning 
Marlene Westland, Chair, 896769,
Michele McPartlin, Secretary, 890329 or 
find information about The Growers at 
www.nlga.info


